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 my name is Cheryl E Grant and I am a lover of nature and have enjoyed the beauty of
Oregon and it’s progressive place in the preservation of the environment since I was a
little girl.  My father had a friendship with Tom McCall and we have enjoyed the legacy
of this beautiful land and coastline as a result of recycling and staving off of offshore
drilling and corporate exploitation of our forests and waters.  I appreciate all that you do,
however SB 1530 needs to be stronger... to reduce greenhouse gasses from oil
companies all across the state to protect our citizens and our native tribal lands and
people from the ravages of climate change and pollution.  We don’t need less protection
we need more... especially in protecting the interest and the integrity of the quality of life
for both people and wildlife ... our greatest treasure. Oregons oceans are becoming more
acidic ... and wildfires are reviving our land.  I remember the Oregon I grew up with
don’t sell out and sell short.  There is no choice but to keep up your good work and be
the heroes and protectors of this great legacy ... thank you for all you do and will
continue to do.
Sincerely and urgently, Cheryl E Grant 
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